Manistee County Democrats

Welcome US Senate Candidate Pamela Pugh
We had a good crowd to welcome Dr. Pamela Pugh, President of the Michigan state Board of Education and a candidate for US Senate to our information meeting on Thursday October 19th at 7pm in the West Shore Community College building on River Street in Manistee.  Dr. Pugh spoke on the differences between the Michigan state education board and those in Florida, Tennessee, and Texas who have been banning books, taking away LGBTQ+ rights, and changing history curriculum to gaslight the problems of slavery and systemic racism.  She also gave us good information on why she would be a good choice for US Senator for Michigan in 2024.  Her depth of experience with social justice and public health issues certainly puts her in a strong position for voters’ consideration. 

Further information about the Manistee County Democratic Party can be found on our website using this link:  https://www.manisteecountydemocrats.us/.  

